
Global Group Meeting 2024
Bremen, 11 November 2024 – The CHS Container Group, a leading provider of container 

logistics solutions, successfully hosted its annual Global Group Meeting today at its 
headquarters in Bremen. This important event brought together employees and leaders from 

around the world to shape the company’s strategic direction, set collective goals, and 
strengthen collaboration across borders. The meeting marks a significant milestone in 
promoting international cooperation and driving innovation within the container solutions 

sector.

The event provided a platform for participants to discuss current industry challenges and 
plan future innovations. “We are proud to host the Global Group Meeting as an opportunity 
to foster cross-border collaboration and strengthen our international network,” said Christian 

Leopold, Managing Director. “This event underscores our vision to advance the container 
solutions industry through collaborative innovation,” said Frank Pöser, Managing Director.

A key highlight of this gathering is the company’s participation in Intermodal 2024 in 

Rotterdam, beginning on 12 November. There, a dedicated team of experts will represent 
the company, engaging with other leading industry players and exploring forward-thinking 

partnerships. The Intermodal event offers an exceptional opportunity to gain insights into 
global trends and developments in container logistics, as well as to identify new fields of 
innovation.

With the Global Group Meeting and participation in Intermodal 2024, the CHS Container 
Group demonstrates a clear commitment to a future driven by international teamwork and 

technological progress.


